
Ambulance RFP Listening Session 

DATE: September 4, 2024 

TIME: 4:00 - 5:00* p.m. 

LOCATION:  County of Ventura 

         Hall of Administration 

         Board of Supervisors Hearing Room 

         800 S. Victoria Avenue 

         Ventura, CA  93009 

REGISTRATION REQUIRED: No 

SPANISH/MIXTECO 

INTERPRETATION:  Yes 

WEBINAR INFORMATION: 

To participate online, please click the Zoom link below to join the September 4, 2024 webinar 

beginning at 4:00 PM: 

Zoom Link

On Wednesday, September 4, 2024, from 4:00 PM – 5:00* PM, the County Executive Office will 

conduct an in-person and online listening session to solicit comments from stakeholders and the 

public on the initial draft Request for Proposal (RFP) for an Exclusive Emergency Ground Ambulance 

Transport and Related Medical Services Provider. 

This will be a public meeting, beginning with a brief presentation followed by an opportunity for 

timed public comment.  Written and verbal comments will be considered in the final draft submitted 

to the Ventura County Board of Supervisors.  *Please note that all attendees, both in person and 

online, who register to give public comment by 5 pm will be given the opportunity to speak. 

The listening session will be simultaneously interpreted, and interpretation services will be made 

available during public comment, in both Spanish and Mixteco. 

Written Comment Period:  On August 19, 2024, the County Executive Office announced that it is 

accepting written comment on the initial draft RFP.  This written comment period will remain 

open through 11:59 PM on September 11, 2024.  Written comment may also be submitted via 

email at: ambulancerfp@ventura.org 

Materials 

The initial draft RFP can be downloaded from the following link:  Initial RFP Draft 

Additional Information 

Questions regarding this meeting may be sent to:  ambulancerfp@ventura.org 
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https://vcportal.ventura.org/CEO/ambulance-rfp/docs/Initial_Draft_RFP.pdf
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